





My name is Mrs Middlebrook and I am the RE subject lead at Perry Hall. I chose to lead this subject because I believe it is important to learn about different religions and cultures as it is vital for our understanding of each other and the world around us.

with Mrs Middlebrook





The children at Perry Hall come from a range of backgrounds so my aim is to ensure that all religions and cultures within our school are understood, valued and celebrated. I also believe that RE helps young people develop beliefs and values, and promotes the virtues of respect and empathy, which are important in our diverse society.

As RE subject lead, I have the pleasure of organising festival days across the school, such as Diwali and Christmas which are always incredibly memorable for our pupils